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North Bay Division L.I.C. Grievance No. 4-67-3
Letter of Reprimand to Gas Serviceman

MR. L. D. PITTS, Chairman
North Bay Division
Local Investigating Committee

The above-subject grievance was forwarded to the Review
Committee on March 8, 1968. It is being returned to your
Committee for further discussion and disposition consistent with
the following:

Following submission of the grievance, two additional
audits have been performed of grievant's work. Each reflects
improvement over the previous audits which prompted the letter of
July 3, 1967 and to encourage the employee to continue to make
improvement, the letter should be rescinded by removing it from
grievant's personnel record.

The disposition should be noted in the next minutes of
the Joint Grievance Committee meeting.

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee

cc: JGFoster
TJBianucci
CRMachen
VJThompson
AGMollart
EAPetterle
JJWilder, IBEW


